
 

 

SB 1025 

Testimony 

 

 

 











From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: archie@c4waterman.com
Subject: Testimony for SB1025 on 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 2:12:29 PM

Testimony for JDL 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM SB1025

Conference room: 016
Testifier position: support
Testifier will be present: Yes
Submitted by: Archie Kalepa
Organization: Individual
Address: 1690 wahenoho way lahaina hawaii
Phone: 808-463-7140
E-mail: archie@c4waterman.com
Submitted on: 2/7/2011

Comments:
My Name is Archie Kalepa and I am requesting that the language for SB1025 is changed to include
Ocean Safety Officers which is what they are reffered to in Maui County. I have worked as a Ocean
Safety Officer for nearly 29 yrs and have seen many cases where a Lifeguard was assulted, including my
self. this is an important bill to all Water Safety / Ocean Safety Officers in the state of Hawaii. Please
support the men and woman that keep hawaii's ocerans safe.

mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:archie@c4waterman.com


From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: samuraidotcom@hotmail.com
Subject: Testimony for SB1025 on 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 2:28:23 PM

Testimony for JDL 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM SB1025

Conference room: 016
Testifier position: support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Cary Kayama
Organization: Maui Ocean Safety Officer
Address: 73 Ihea Pl. Pukalani Hi
Phone: 8088703946
E-mail: samuraidotcom@hotmail.com
Submitted on: 2/7/2011

Comments:
My name is Cary Kayama, and i'm asking to support SB1025. I've been working as a Ocean Safety
Officer in Maui County for over 16yrs. We deel with the public in many different situations, and we as
Lifeguards become the fallguy to many of the complaints that the public have. since we are on the front
line and easy to access.
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: zsse808@gmail.com
Subject: Testimony for SB1025 on 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM
Date: Monday, February 07, 2011 9:41:16 PM

Testimony for JDL 2/10/2011 10:15:00 AM SB1025

Conference room: 016
Testifier position: support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Zach Edlao
Organization: Individual
Address: 237 Kamaha'o Cir. Wailuku, HI.
Phone: 808-357-7203
E-mail: zsse808@gmail.com
Submitted on: 2/7/2011

Comments:
Lifeguards are seen in the publics eye as an equal to Police officers and Firefighters, but yet are not
given the same benefits and respect.  They put their lives on the lines everyday to save a life whom
they may not know.  Unlike Police and Firefighters, Lifeguards do not know what scenarios await them,
they have to respond in an instant with very little time to decide.  They also face public confrontations
in their line of duty and are sometimes threatened by verbal and physical violence.  We need stiffer
penalties to hold patrons accountable for acts of violence towards Lifeguards.  Their job is the same as
Police and Firefighters, public safety.  I would like the State of Hawaii to recognize Lifeguards and their
profession, and to have penalties for assaulting a Lifeguard be the same as assaulting a Police officer or
Firefighter.
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